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Sherborne Town Band      
  

13th June 2018  

  

Present: John Derrick, Richard frost, Natalie Miles, Andrea Rogers, Kev Long, Sean and Andrea B. 
Alan Derrick. 
Apologies: Ian Miles, Joe Miles.   
  
Minutes of last meeting were agreed a true representation. Kev Purposed, Natalie seconded. 
   
Matters Arising:    
CDs –ongoing, Joe struggled to get hold of Philip Littlemore. Joe has found another company that 
can produce the CDS for £2.30 each. Committee has agreed this may be a promising idea but will try 
one more time to get hold of Philip.  
  
Ties – Arrived, Andrea B to find out about claiming back money that was over charged.  
  
Letter for Choir – Andrea R to ask choir to attend the Christmas concert on Sunday 16th December at 
3pm  
  
Player progress-Jim/Paul to liaise over progressing players–Ongoing  
  
Terry/Richard –jackets, Natalie to sort terry with a jacket/Andrea to order polo shirt–ongoing 
 
Alan to re- organise a social BBQ after the band job on the 15th July. 
 

Richard- The lions have found an old tent that was the bands in storage, we have agreed to have it 

back but agreed that the Temple combe Scouts can use it if needed. John to collect. 

 

Joe has organised Doodles Café and Ecco gelato ice-creams to attend the park jobs. 

 

Cider march-agreed that we carry on as always but make sure people do not travel to far to bolster 

numbers at the end concert. 

 
Contests – Wychaven agreed as the preferred contest.  
Bournemouth Life Centre contest would go ahead. Sean to look at and enter us. 
Agreed to enter us (with anybody else who can attend) into the Whit Friday Marches,14th June 2019. 
 
Youth Band –Ian Bartle still has some instruments.  
Correspondence from Mr Bartle regarding instruments- sounds positive-email to be forwarded to 
Jim and it was agreed to ask Mr Bertie for the instruments he has borrowed to be returned as we are 
low on youth band instruments.  
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  Correspondence:  
   

• Joe received e-mail regarding a village fete, the day after the Vehicle Rally – it was 

agreed that we should offer this to the Youth Band.  

Joe to e-mail back and confirm what has happened. 

 

• Joe to add 27th October to events list.15minute job for cornet/trombone fanfare,                             

evening-Sherborne 

• Email from Mr Ian Bartle. 

• Renewal notice for 4bars Rest-agreed to renew at a cost of £60. 

Treasurers Report  

  

• Andrea reported the accounts are with the auditors. 

• Outgoings of £1741.99 for rent and insurance and PL £876.83. 

• Funds generally healthy.   

• Youth Band needs money transferred across, which Andrea will do.  

  

 

Any other Business:  

   

None 

 

Next meeting TBA 


